Notice of Consultation:

24th May 2017


Newton Poppleford and Harpford Parish Council

Councillors are interested to hear from members of the local community as to future use of the payphone and kiosk immediately adjacent to this notice.
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Please contact the Clerk by email or phone if you wish to submit your comments or views.
